
There will be no more homework this year!  I would like to thank all of you 
for your home support! 
As school work/duo-tangs are sent home, please keep them at home, but 
continue to send the homework binder to school, as we will use it for 
communication and updating spelling/reading word lists. We hope all children 
will continue to read (Raz Reading will be available until the end of August) 
and practice math facts throughout the summer.  A summer journal is an 
excellent way to keep your child writing!  
 
Field Trip – We will be going bowling at Kingswood on Wednesday, 
June 7th.   
 
Library Books - All library books are due by Thursday, June 8th.   
 
 
 
Litterless Lemonade sale – Tuesday, June 13th.  Bring your own  
cup. ($1.00)   
 
 
Superhero Day - In celebration of the mental math 
strategies we have learned this year, we will celebrate with a 
Superhero Day on Wednesday, June 14th.  You may bring any 
toys, books, or clothes to school that are related to 
superheroes.  Or you may dress like your favourite hero or create your own. 
 
Family Picnic - Tuesday, June 20th (Rain Date – Thursday, June 22nd)  
from 12:00 – 12:45.  Please arrange to pick up your child from  
our room prior to 12:00. (Do not tell them to meet you on  
the playground.)  If you cannot come, please let me know  
so I can pair them with another family.   
 
 
Last day of school - Friday, June 23rd - (1/2 day).  Report 
cards go home.    
 
Have a safe and happy summer!  Say “hi” in September!   Ms. Munden 
 


